
       ​Proud Past, Successful Present, Growing Future 
 

     ​ Devin Embray - Superintendent              Kristi Buman - Director of Finance 
                   103 Central, Suite 300 * Glenwood, IA 51534 * 712-527-9034 * Fax 712-527-4287 

 
 

March 21, 2018   
 
 

To: All School Board Members Voting Order: 
Greg Schultz - At-Large ‘21 

From: Devin Embray, Superintendent Michelle Bahr- At-Large ‘21 
Ann Staiert - At-Large ‘21 
Curt Becker - At-Large ‘19 
Theresa Romens - At-Large ‘19 

 
Re: Super Board Meeting​ - Thursday, March 22, 2018 - 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

           High School Media Center - 504 E. Sharp Street, Glenwood 
 
 

City Report 
1. Holly Jackson  

A. County Mitigation Meeting/Grant Anderson-Grant Funding Storm Shelters  
2. Laurie Smithers  

A. Community Service Hours Opportunities 
3. Other 
 

School Report 
 1. Devin Embray 

A. Update on Athletic Complex 
B. Sharing Agreements 

2. Other 
 

County Report 
 1. Richard Crouch 

A. Discuss East Mills Superboard  
B. Backfill Commercial Property Tax  
C. TIF 

2. Lonnie Mayberry 
A. Zoning & Subdivision Ordinance  
B. 190th Street Bridge  

3. Carol Vinton 
A. Tourism 
B. Golden Hills 
C. West Central Activities 
D. Heartland 2050 
E. Narc  

4. Other 
 
 
Next Meeting Date - _______________________________ 
 
 

Thank you all for your time and making this meeting a priority! 

  



  

  

  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 
 

 
 


